
KURE BEACH 

SHORELINE ACCESS AND PARKING COMMITTEE 

JANUARY 3, 2012 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Tony Gonsalves, Chair    Jim Smith, Co-Chair        

Priscilla Smith, Secretary    Richard Graham      

Mitch Klein      Linda Cheshire          

Also present:  David Heglar, Council Liaison 

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes from the November 1
st
 meeting were adopted.  

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda for the January 4
th

 meeting were adopted. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1.  The Fort Fisher Blvd. parking spaces will be painted by the Town. 

2. The “P” parking signs are being installed.  Sonny is presently putting in the wood posts 

and they should be complete prior to the start of the summer season. 

3. TDA parking map. Richard advised this is available on the Web.  

4. Joe Eakes lights.  We are waiting for Progress Energy to install them. 

5. Corral Parking.  We are still waiting for ATT’s approval. 

6. Beach Sign Count at CAMA Locations is on hold. 

7. Corral parking map is still on hold. 

8. New parking on K Ave is still on hold. 

9. We are still trying to get at least one more crosswalk, we really feel we need two.  DOT 

feels we have enough. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

a.  Lanier is preparing a presentation, regarding paid parking, to be given to the Town at 

their January meeting. 

b. Accomplishments for 2011.  This will be sent out separately. 

c. Goals for 2012.  This will be sent out separately. 

d. Mission Statement.  The statement approved by the Council on July 21, 2009 will stay. 

e. 3 year staggered  term for committee members will be as follows.  Effective Feb 1, 2012 

Tony Gonsalves, Chair, Priscilla Smith, Secretary, Linda Chesire, Alt.  Effective Feb 1, 

2013  Jim Smith, Co-Chair, Richard Graham, Mitch Klein, Elaine Eisberbg. 

f. The Committee recommends that the Council should have a system to fund grants that 

have been obtained for community projects. 

g. A Kure Beach Retreat has been scheduled in January and Tony will attend and advise the 

committee of the outcome. 



The meeting was adjourned at 6:10PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Mar. 6
th

.  

PLEASE NOTE:  There will not be a meeting in February. 

Under separate cover you will receive the 2011 accomplishments and 2012 goals. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Priscilla Smith 

    

  


